
 

SIAST Professional Services 

Campus Update 

January 7, 2011 

 

 

The bargaining committee attended mediation from January 5th to 7th, 2011 

We will be returning to mediation on January 19th 

There is a communication restriction in place until the mediation is complete 

The bargaining committee appreciates your continued support as we attempt to 

negotiate a fair collective agreement 

 

In Solidarity, 

Tracey Kurtenbach 

Shawna North 

Ken Weisgarber 

Gwen Bourque 

Twila Johnson 

www.acad.sgeu.org/profservicesunit/profservicesunit.htm 
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